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Maitreyee Roy
Under Secretary
Telefax: 23022337

E-mail:- mroy@nic.in

No.F.16-172/2011-Spl.Cell

To
Shri Sankar Basu
Tagore Society
16818 Briardale Road
Derwood
MD 20855, New York

Dear Shri Basu,
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78 faeelt-110011

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF CULTURE
SPECIAL CELL
VIGYAN BHAWAN ANNEXE
NEW DELHI-110011

Dated 1% March, 2012

| am directed to refer to the email dated 16.02.2012 sent to you by Shri
Kanwar Sameer Lather, Director, Ministry of Culture regarding organizing
programmes under the Tagore commemoration in New York and Washington
DC in April, 2012 and to say that your proposal to hold the function has been
approved by Ministry of Culture, Government of India. The modalities of
payment are being finalized and financial sanction would be issued shortly.

Yours faithfully,

(Maitreyee Roy)




